HAMMERSMITH BRANCH

SECOND MEETING

Monday April 3rd. 1939

About thirty people attended the second meeting of this branch which was held at 8.30 p.m. in the Stadium Club, Brook Green Road. Hammersmith.

The first business to be transacted was the election of permanent officers for the branch so forms were first distributed which were filled in by those at the meeting.

Mr.T. Lundon was elected Chairman

Mr.D. Hennessey "" "Hon. Secretary

Miss Aherne "" Ass, Hon. Secretary

Father Frost "" Vice Chairman

and also

Cliff Murphy "" Vice Chairman

Mr.J. Ansbro ""Hon. Treasurer

Mr. O'Carroll "" Auditor

The remaining members to be elected on the Committee were

Mr.F. Lee

Mrs O'Carroll

Miss Murphy

Mr. Banks

Mr. Barry-Walsh spoke to the meeting on the objects and programme of the League and touched on a few aspects of Partition . The

speech was interrupted several times especially when reference was made to recent happenings, but generally there was a lively air about the meeting which is a good omen for a successful branch. Various speakers from among those present offered suggestions about the league which the Secretary promised to send on to the office.

One dozen Delargy's booklets and half-dozen Harrisons were given in custody to the Secretary. The date of the next meeting of the branch will be fixed by the Committee of the branch who will inform this office.